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The Wyoming Game and Fish department 
captured 5 bighorn sheep ewes in the 
Encampment River herd unit on February 28th; 
as part of the statewide disease surveillance 
project.
We are teaming this as an educational project 

for Mr. Jordan Seitz’s 6th and 8th grade classes at 
the nearby Encampment School.
We intend to involve the students in monitoring 

the collared ewes over the course of the next 
2 years - getting them out in the field to assist 
with habitat monitoring and lamb surveys, and 
teaching them about bighorn sheep ecology in 
the classroom.
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Students Take To The 
Field To Assist With Wild 

Sheep Capture And Disease  
Testing By Will Schulz, G&F 

Biologist.

Do you know of similar 
projects in your area?  If so the 
WY-WSF would like to know. 
Call us at (307)213-0998 or 
email to:
 info@wyomingwildsheep.org

Encampment Students Checking A 
Ewe’s Temperature

Encampment Teacher Jordan Seitz 
with a few of his students
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